
Dear Students,
We wish the 2022-2023 Spring Semester will be one in which we’ll recover from the devastating impact of the earthquake disaster on our lives in solidarity with each other. We are aware of your disappointment due to the online start of the semester, and hope to move to hybrid form in April. By then, we’ll do our best to overcome the hardships and disadvantages of online teaching with your cooperation.
On the department webpage, you can see the courses provided by the IR Department this semester. Undergraduate courses highlighted in yellow will be taught online throughout the whole semester. Course capacity for graduate IR courses is defined as 15 students.
Registrations for graduate students will start at 13:00 on 1 March 2023, and end at 17:00 on 3 March 2023. For detailed information on registrations, please see the link below:  https://oidb.metu.edu.tr/en/general-information-about-registration   
Please consult with your student advisor with all your other inquiries about the registrations, and do not forget to get the APPROVAL OF YOUR ADVISOR in order to finalize your registration process properly.

All the best,
Department of International Relations
 

